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Comments: The original  intent for the ANILCA was that the cabins were to be phased out once there were no

longer any heirs.  Anything permanent in a Wilderness area should not be allowed.  Once these cabins are gone

that should be the end of them.  Leaving a door open will only allow for future intrusions upon the wilderness.

Our wilderness is priceless and it must be treated that way.


